From
Tha Viea-Chancellor,

THE QUEENS UNTVERSITY,
BELFAST

Tth November, 13955,

Dear Flsher,

It 18 very good of you to lend me
this typescript and I greatly enjoyed
reading it. Do you think that one of the
reasons for Mendel's unigque approach to
the problem was that he had been a sclence
master at a school and had specialised
in physiecs and mathematica? He would
presumably be famillar with the elementas
of probability and I can think of no
other plant breeder who had that
mathematical background. It always seems
to me significant too that Mendel was
appointed to the board of directors of a
bank. He presumably had the accountant's
flalr for keeplng hile records straight.

I would 1ike to see the publieation
in which this appears - I assume it 1s a
re-publication of Mendel's original
paper. Can you s2end me the reference so
that I can get 1t?

Youra sincerely,

E1¢La4=hi?:



